
 

10th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This Christmas Codsall Community High School aim to make a difference to those in 

need in our local community.  Food Banks are national charity organisations. They 

collect and deliver food and essential items for people and families who are unable 

to provide for themselves for various reasons. This year we aim to work together with 

‘The Well Foodbank’ in Wolverhampton to support: 

- People on low incomes or find themselves in sudden crisis  
- Families with babies and young children 
- Women fleeing domestic violence 
- Young people leaving care, with no family support  
- Older people, isolated & struggling on low pensions 
- Those who have been homeless, moving into accommodation 
- Those impacted by benefit delays & mix ups 
- Those discharged home from hospital 
 

‘The Well Foodbank’ Wolverhampton currently help people in our city and those in 

our closer community so every donation can really make a difference.  

This year we have launched a House Competition; ‘The Reverse Advent Calendar’ 

We kindly ask for every student to donate at least one item between the dates of 

Thursday 16th November – Thursday 15th December 2023 and the House who 

collect the most items will be rewarded. 

Items that this foodbank welcome are: 

Milk (UHT or powdered)   Cereal 
Soup (Tinned)    Squash / Fruit Juice (UHT) 
Pasta Sauce (Jar)    Pasta / Rice  /Noodles (Dried) 
Pulses (Tinned)    Vegetables / Fruit (Tinned) 
Tea / Coffee     Instant Mashed Potato 
Meat / Fish (Tinned)    Jelly / Custard / Puddings 
Sugar      Biscuits / Snacks 
Nappies (Any sized sealed packs) Baby wipes 
Baby food (Tinned)    Shampoo / Conditioner 
Tooth paste / Toothbrushes   Sponges / Soaps 
Deodorant / Body Sprays   Ladies / Men’s toiletries  
 
 
 



 
 
 
Please remember all food/toiletries/baby items donated need to be: 
 
 
• Non-perishable, so no fresh food  
• At least 4 weeks within it’s ‘best before end’ (BBE) or ‘sell by’ date when we 

receive it (We aim to make our donation on 19/12/2018) 
• In sealed packaging / undamaged tins 

 
We thank you in advance for your kindness, generosity and support 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs Nicklin  
Leader of the House System  
 
 

 

 

 

 


